
The Dutch Indian Motorcycle Club invites all Indian riders to join 
the 2020 International Indian Rally from July 24 – 26 in the 
Netherlands. In 2001 we remembered that it was 100 years ago 
that Oscar Hedström and George Hendee built their first Indian 
Motorcycle and in 2011 the first, second and third place for the 
Indian factory racing team that took part in the Isle of Man TT. In 
2020 we will celebrate 100 years of the Indian Scout!! 

This time we have chosen “De Hooischuur” in Nijverdal as venue 
for the biggest ever European Indian Motorcycle meeting that we 
have in mind. For those who prefer a hotel or private bungalow 
there are a lot of possibilities nearby. The Village Nijverdal is 
situated 15km from the highway A1 Amsterdam – Berlin, so very 
easy accessible from all directions.

Rally Program 
Friday July 24 
        Registration of participants 
      18:00  Entertainment / socializing 
      21:00  Live music  
Saturday July 25 
        Registration of participants 
      08:30  Breakfast 
      11:00  Start ride out  
        Swap meet 
      19:00  Rally evening dinner 
        Prizes and awards 
        Entertainment / socializing 
      21:00  Live music 
Sunday July 26 
      08:30  Breakfast 
      11:00  Short ride-out 
      13:00  End of the Rally

Traditionally it is of course possible to arrive from Wednesday 22nd. Food is 
available at the rally site. We will have a few routes for you to entertain yourself 
and enjoy the Dutch roads and sights.  

Keep in touch by checking our website www.indian.nl  
Here we will publish more details on the rally, registration, etc. Feel free to send 
an email to IIR2020@indian.nl if you want be kept informed, we will send you 
an email when there is more news on the International Indian Rally 2020 

Looking forward to seeing you in 2020!!


